
I I. 

I ' TER 'ATJO 'AL SOCIETY FOR THE STUDY OF BEHAVIOURAL DEVELOPMENT 
q 

President 

Prof. Dr. Pnul B. Baltes 
ML, Planck ln,111ute for 
lluman Dc,·elopmcnt and Educatíon 

Ll'ntz.eallec 94 
D-1000 Berlin 33 

General Secretary and Treasurer 

Prof. Dr. Cornehs van L1eshout 
D~partment of Psychology 
University of Nijmegen 
~fontessoriJaan 3, P.O. Box 9104 
6500 HE Nijmegen 

30 / 829 95 256 

Akademiker Prof. Riman 
Pras i dent der Tschechoslowakischen 
Akademie der Wi ssenschafte n 
Narodni tr. 2 
CS-11000 Prag 1 

Dear President Riman, 

The Netherlands 
80 I 51 2549 

12. August, 1986/je 

I. ..._ , ,l, ... · J ,L„ 
,v-;.., }'-( ., 'l • - - / 

ť</. (' t( . 

The purpose cf this letter is to thank you on behalf cf the 

International Society for the Study cf Behavioural Development for 

the excellent support your institution has given in planning and 

conducting the "Third International Summer School in Developmental 

Psychology in Europe." 

Please extend this gratitude also to Dr. Jarmila Kotaskova, 

co-organizer. All reports that I have received from the members from 

close to 20 countries who attended are full cf enthusiasm for the 

Summer School, and for Dr. Kotaskova's fine intellectual and organi­

zatorial leadership. 

Thank you again for your cooperation and interest. 

xc: Prof. van Lieshout 
Akademiker Zdenko Snitil 
Prof. H. Rauh 

Sincerely, 


